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The Town of White Lake provides wastewater services at an affordable cost while managing our 
program in a financially sustainable manner.  We never lose sight of the health and environmental cost 
of failing to ensure that the Town’s wastewater options have sufficient financial resources to protect the 
public. 
 
The Town of White Lake has approximately 2500 sewer connections.  Several of these connections are 
multiple connections for businesses, motels, and campgrounds.   
 
The Town has and will continue to perform inspections and tests of the sewer system as an effort to 
locate needed repairs and has made point repairs to help eliminate inflow problems.  The Town’s 
engineering firm has completed both phases of our sewer infrastructure rehab project. Phase I  was 
completed in 2021 and Phase II was completed in 2023.  The Town will continue to apply for funding 
opportunities for additional rehab of the sewer collection system.   
 
We are pleased to report that our wastewater treatment system is operating at maximum efficiency and 
maximum cost effectiveness. All monitoring data for the 2023 year was in compliance with state 
environmental standards. 
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to Kevin Taylor at 910-862-4800. 
 
The Town of White Lake holds a public meeting the second Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm in the 
Council Chambers at 1879 White Lake Dr., White Lake, NC.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


